Valley Primary School	[image: S:\Admin Staff\Office\Stationery\Headed paper\VALLEY LOGO FILES\For screen use and office printing\Symbol-colour-HIRES.jpg]

 Beckenham Lane, Bromley, BR2 0DA	      email: admin@valley.bromley.sch.uk	                 telephone:  020 8460 1121
                                                                     website: www.valley.bromley.sch.uk	                  fax: 020 8466 8124

______________________________________________________________________________________

6th July 2017

Dear Parents, 

[bookmark: _GoBack]You may recall, after the Easter holidays I informed you that Valley Primary School had successfully secured two bids through the Conditioning and Improvement Fund (CIF funding), to carry out essential maintenance work on the school building.

The building work is split into two projects with the first project involving the replacement of all the windows in the Victorian part of the school. The second project involves the replacement of the roof over the classroom areas in the Victorian building.

All of this work will help enhance the learning environments in the classrooms through noise reduction from the traffic travelling along the main road to added insulation during the winter months.

In preparation for this work, scaffolding will be erected this weekend around the Victorian building but the work on the roof will not commence until after the school has broken up. The roof project will run for 14 weeks with the heaviest work being undertaken during the summer holidays.

The window replacement work will commence next week starting in all non-classroom areas. Should the window contractors need to access the classroom areas before the end of term, a temporary classroom will be in operation in the Studio where classes will be taught while the contractors fit the new windows.

The projects are being managed by Munday & Cramer and the contractors who have been chosen have previous experience of working on school projects. All contractors working on both the window and roof projects have completed the standard DBS checks.

In a period of significant financial restraint, we are extremely fortunate to have secured this funding to allow the oldest part of our school building to be refurbished and I thank you all in advance for your co-operation.

Yours sincerely, 
[image: ]


Mr Jackson
Headteacher
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                                                     CARE – LEARN
                                            AIM HIGH – BE HONEST  
WORK TOGETHER – ENJOY WHAT WE DO
   LOOK AFTER WHAT WE HAVE – IMPROVE ON PREVIOUS BEST    


                                                                                                                 
                              
Valley Primary School Academy Trust (Company No 7695505)
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National Association for Able Children in Education




